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Changed traffic conditions on the 
Kamilaroi Highway at Spring Creek 
Bridge 

  

Spring Creek Bridge replacement 
July 2024 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pay respects to Elders past and present. 

 

The Australian and NSW 
governments are funding the 
replacement of Spring Creek 
Bridge on the Kamilaroi Highway, 
9.5km west of Narrabri, to 
improve safety for all motorists.  
What work are we doing?  

We will be diverting traffic on to a temporary 
sealed side track at Spring Creek in preparation 
for the commencement of the bridge 
replacement project later this year. The side 
track will be used to maintain safe, two-way 
traffic flow on the Kamilaroi Highway whilst 
construction of the new bridge is underway. 
Construction of the new bridge is expected to be 
completed in late 2025, weather permitting.   

When we’ll be working 

Traffic is scheduled to be switched on to the side 
track on Monday 22 July 2024. We have included 
a map to show the location of the work. 

You may notice: 

• traffic control and signage in place 
• reduced speed limits 
• workers on foot 
• machinery, which will generate some noise. 

Traffic changes 

There will be changed traffic conditions at the 
site to ensure the safety of workers and 
motorists.  A reduced speed limit of 60km/h will 
be in place on the side track for the duration of 
the project. 

Motorists should allow up to five minutes of 
additional travel time. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the 
direction of traffic controllers and signs.  
Motorists should be aware that the side track 
may be subject to flooding in the case of extreme 
weather events and we have planned for these 
possible closures with approved detours in place. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the 
Live Traffic NSW App 
 
Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 
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Location of work area 
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       Location of side track  

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 167 499 

western.projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

nswroads.work/springcreek 

51 – 55 Currajong Street 
PARKES, NSW 2870 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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